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VOLLEYBALL GOING STRONG IN SPORTS CLUB

	 

 The new Bolton Recreational Sports Club is up and going, with participants taking part in their second evening of volleyball Friday

at St. John the Baptist Elementary School. The initiative of local resident Ryan Richards, it's a community, not-for-profit club aimed

at giving adults an opportunity to meet and connect with others. Those interested in joining the fun can get more information at

www.boltonrecsportclub.comPhoto by Bill Rea
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